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Completing the World’s First International Peace Park
The Montana House and the Glacier National Park Fund are pleased to co-host a “Look, Listen & Learn” Speaker Program with Dave Hadden from Headwaters Montana, who will be speaking about completing Waterton-Glacier International Peace Park. The event will be held at the Montana House in Apgar Village on Saturday, July 31th at 7:30 pm and is open to the public.  
This presentation highlights the exciting opportunity to fill in the “missing piece” of Waterton Lakes National Park by expanding the park’s boundary into British Columbia’s spectacular Flathead River valley. The recent agreement between Montana and B.C. to protect the international Flathead River now provides a historic opportunity to complete the world’s first peace park. David is the executive director of Headwaters Montana, a local conservation organization working to protect the region’s water, wildlife and wild lands.  He holds a Masters of Science in Wildlife Biology.
Dave will be setting up at Logan Pass, passing out literature and providing education to the public for taking action to protect, connect, and complete the world’s first peace park, a UNESCO World Heritage site and one of North America’s richest wildlife corridors. He will be at Logan Pass July 13 – 18, July 30 – August 4, and August 9 – 20. On inclement weather days he will be at the Montana House in Apgar Village. For further information, go to www.FlatheadWild.com or www.HeadwatersMontana.org.
This event is open to the public with no cost to attend, but it is recommended that participants call 888.5393 for reservations to attend, as seating is limited.
Hans and Toni Jungster established The Montana House Regional Craft Shop in 1960 in Apgar Village, just inside Glacier National Park. Their daughter, Monica and staff continue to carry on their mission: to celebrate and promote the creativity of Montana and Native American artists and craftsmen for our mutual benefit. The Montana House has been a long time avid supporter of Glacier Park and celebrated its own 50th anniversary on June 26, 2010.
The Glacier National Park Fund is the non-profit partner for Glacier National Park, whose mission is to preserve and protect the beauty and heritage of the Park for the use and enjoyment of present and future generations. For further information, call 406-892-3250 or go to www.glaciernationalparkfund.org.
